

Strengthening a Remarkable City, Building a Community for Life www.portlandmaine.goo

March 24, 2016

Re: Reiche School Concrete Ramp Demolition

Dear Property Owner,

The City of Portland has scheduled the demolition of the Clark Street pedestrian access ramp at the Reiche School. This work will be completed during the school's April vacation week beginning on April 18, 2016.

If you have any questions of concerns please feel free to contact us.

Thank you,

Aaron D. Shields – Director of Project Management City of Portland Public Buildings

(207) 415-9632

(Jan) Shelds